Headteacher: Mr Craig Hamilton BEd (Hons.), NPQH

Dark Lane Cheshunt Herts EN7 5ED

Tel: 01992 307900

Email: admin@bonnegrove.herts.sch.uk

15<sup>th</sup> March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

I am pleased to confirm that your child has a place in the 1-mile event at the TCS Mini London Marathon on Saturday 20<sup>th</sup> April 2024.

You will receive further information in due course regarding your child's event pack, the timings of the event and meeting location on the day. Children in Key Stage Two are expected to run the route independently. Children in Key Stage One will run at a ratio of one adult to eight children (1:8). This will either be with school members of staff or parent volunteers. Please note that accompanying adults are **not** timed and do **not** receive a finishers medal.

If you become unable to attend for any reason, please inform the school as soon as possible, as there is a waiting list for this event.

Yours sincerely

Craig Hamilton Headteacher